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President

Doctors of BC

115-1665 West Broadway
Vancouver BC, V6I 5A4

Re: Physician Input and Supports in Digital Health Projects

Further to discussions during the recently concluded PMA negotiations, this is to confirm that
the Ministry of Health agrees to consult with the Doctors of BC in developing, by the end of
March 2023, best-practice principles on physician engagement and change-management
approaches regarding digital health projects. The Ministry of Health commits to providing
direction to Health Authorities to apply such principles when designing and carrying out digital
health projects impacting the provision of clinical services.

Sincerely,
Mark Armitage

Assistant Deputy Minister
Health Sector Workforce and Beneficiary Services Division, Ministry of Health
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